Pflugerville Police Department

September 22, 2015
To:
Senior Planner Jeremy Frazzell,

On September 1, 2015, I came across what I considered a public emergency safety issue concerning two street names
that were very similar. The two names are PINON Pine in Park Place at Heatherwilde (est 2001) and PINYON Pine
in Falcon Pointe (est 2015).

I immediately recognized the similarities in the street names when I saw the new street in Falcon Pointe established on
the 9-1-1 database map. I knew this could be a potential problem with emergency services working under pressure to
get officers, fire trucks and/or ambulances to the correct location in an emergency to save someone’s life with
pronunciation issues if no one knew to question the difference! These two street names are TOO SIMILAR and too
close for comfort in these situations when emergencies exist and emergency service personnel are responsible for
getting to the correct location.

Understandably, renaming a street causes hardship on someone’s end, and causes confusion to residents who may
already live there. In the long run, lives of the citizens have to be considered so that there is little to no room for error.
And we can all say we have done our part to correct that from Emergency Services all the way to Development
Services, I believe that is our duty!

Thank you for your time and understanding!
Sincerely,

Stacy Boeck

Civilian Director

9-1-1 Emergency Services
Pflugerville Police Department

Cc: Hazel Sherrod & Matt Turner



